Rules Committee,

Pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral.
Oregon voters want the president to be elected by National Popular Vote. Otis ridiculous that twice
our country had to pass over leaders who won the popular vote and instead go with the Electoral

College winner as President. A vote should not count for less in an urban area than in a rural one.
The vast majority of Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years.

Electing the president by National Popular Vote is a constitutional right.

It's time for America to equalize the vote and make sure every voter counts.
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